Minutes from 9/9/2013 Booster Club Meeting

Meeting called to order

Minutes from last month were approved.

Presidents Report-not present

AD Report-Scoreboard is at PV but installation date is not set. Transportation is going well. New
practice field was just mowed and in good shape. Football field is in better shape since the
water break.

Treasurer’s report- Balance in General account-$63,422.29 Profit and Loss for year -$15, 021.71
Big expenses upcoming are final payment of scoreboard $17,000 and installation approx. $8,000
Membership Report- 255 families have joined the booster club. Slightly lower than last year at
this time.

PayPal- Bill me Later was brought up as a possibility for paying for membership.

Sharksgiving tickets will be ready to hand out at next meeting.

Diamond Sponsor banners will be up in the next week or so.

Meeting adjourned

Next meeting is Oct. 7" 2013.



